
 

 

Construction at Wynyard Station concluding in March 2018 
In planning for Tomorrow’s Sydney we have upgraded Wynyard Station to provide increased customer capacity and 
an improved gateway to Barangaroo and Sydney’s financial district. 

What we’re doing at Wynyard 
The York Street entrance at Wynyard Station is now open to the public, providing access from York Street to Wynyard Station, 
Wynyard Walk and the surrounding precinct. 

In March, we will be carrying out and concluding minor construction work at Wynyard Station and Wynyard Walk 
during the following hours: 

Day works: 7am to 6pm Monday to Sunday 

Night works: 7pm to 6am Monday to Sunday 

Work in March includes completion of finishes at the York Street escalators and final inspections of building systems at the 
station. Work will also take place to finalise permanent customer signage around the station. 

Work may take place on the concourse, at the York Street entrance, at the York Street escalators, and on the platforms outside 
of peak times. 

There will also be a one night closure of Escalator 1 and Escalator 4 at York St from 8pm on 11
 
March until 5am on 12 March, 

for the final completion of finishes. Escalators 2 and 3 will remain open. 
 

Work beyond March 2018  

If required, we may carry out minor activities beyond March to address any construction related issues as they arise. We will 
notify affected stakeholders of any out-of-hours or potentially disruptive work that may take place in future, although this is 
not expected at this stage.  
 

Thank you for your patience 

With minor work concluding in March, this marks the completion of construction activities on the Wynyard Station Upgrade 
project. We appreciate railway construction can be disruptive for nearby residents, businesses and station users. This work has 
been critical to ensuring Wynyard Station stands up to the demands of the future. We thank you for your patience and 
understanding during this important work. 

Contact information 

For general project enquiries, please call 1800 684 490 or email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au. If you have any urgent 
enquiries or complaints during these works, please contact the 24-hour Construction Response Line on 1800 775 465. 

For the latest information on traffic changes, construction dates and locations, please visit livetraffic.com or download the 
Live Traffic NSW App. For more information on CBD changes, visit mysydneycbd.nsw.gov.au. 
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